
 

 

Beacon Falls Board of Finance and 

Board of SelectmenCancellation of 

Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2018 

 

Mr. Leonard Greene 

Town Clerk, Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene:       

 

The Beacon Falls Board of Finance and Board of Selectmen is cancelling the Special Meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday June 5, 2018 and will not be rescheduled.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joann Smith Overby 

Clerk Board of Finance & 

Clerk Board of Selectmen  

 

 

 

 

 


